LINCOLN PARK DISTRICT — Pre-Filing Notice

Notice is hereby given that the office of the Lincoln Park District will be open from 8:00
a.m. to 5:00 p.m. beginning November 12, 2024 through November 18, 2024 for the
purpose of accepting candidate petitions for the Consolidated General Election to be
held on April 1, 2025.

Three offices for Park Commissioner will be elected, each with a four-year term. Lincoln
Park District residents only are eligible. Petitions and election material may be picked up
from Angela Coombs, Business Manager or Becky Strait, Executive Director at the
Lincoln Park District Administrative Office at 1400 Primm Road, Lincoln, lllinois.

For additional information, please call the Park District Office at 217-732-8770.



